Dear Joint Committee on Transportation,

We want Oregon lawmakers to encourage DEI & B throughout all of Oregon, for vehicles,
pedestrians, and cyclists, whether they are Oregonians or a Tourist exploring our beautiful
State.

What better way to ensure this than through Safe Streets for All:

Please Fully fund safety programs and complete streets, as well as public and active
transportation networks statewide. We need streets where youth can cross safely to school,
where older adults can get their daily exercise, where people using mobility devices can get
everywhere they need to go, and where transit gets you there and back on time.

Ensure that revenue is generated equitably and progressively and that we spend it on
maintaining our roadways and upgrading them to increase safe public and active transportation
options for all, especially the estimated 30% of Oregonians who can't or don't drive.

Please help us make Oregon stand out as a well-cared-for State in America.
Thank you for taking my comment.
Sincerely,

Diane Bauer



